Portlan
Maine

fes. Loogie's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: 56 Douglas st

Douglas Morin <drm@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Jun 28, 2017 at 2:11 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

---------- Forwarded message -—-——--
From: Jeremy <jbenn617@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Jun 23, 2017 at 3:23 PM
Subject: 56 Douglas st

To: drm@portlandmaine.gov

Hi Mr Morin,

| would like to withdraw my unit legalization application at 56 Douglas street Portland. | would like to keep it as a two
unit. Please let me know if you need anything further or have questions.

Thanks so much,

Jeremy Benn
773 Congress, LLC
207-807-9218

Sent from my iPhone

Douglas Morin

Team Leader, CEO, Electrical Inspector
City of Portland

Permitting and Inspections Department
389 Congress Street Rm 315

Portland, Maine 04101

Office: 207.874.8705

Support Staff: 207.874.8703
DRM@portlandmaine.gov



